TANANA VALLEY KENNEL CLUB BOARD MEETING

The TVKC Board meeting was called to order by President Renee Morgan at 8:00 pm at the
home of Lee Wood.

The motion brought forward by the May show committee was read:

“To hold the Memorial Day 2016 TVKC dog show at the Carlson Center Pavement/Parking Lot”
The board voted unanimously to pass the motion.

Elizabeth Pollen brought up whether to still hold the Spring Obedience/Rally/Conformation
classes at the Kiwanis building since the club is moving the May show.

The options discussed were staying with the fairgrounds, moving the classes to another
location, no spring classes — only summer outside classes, or no classes and holding a monthly
fun match.

Some items discussed were looking at the fairgrounds contract and whether there are other
options for locations to hold classes. It was brought up that it is hard to get members to
volunteer to teach the classes and it ends up being the same few members that have to set up
and clean up at each session. We need to look at whether the classes make a profit or loss.

Sue A. brought up this is a good time to hold juniors and conformation classes to help people
who are working toward entering the May show. It was decided to table this discussion until
some of the questions could be answered.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:45pm.
Respectfully submitted,

Susan Parsons



